
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
20th November 2013 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Parent Council Meeting 7/11/13 
 
Present: Emma Greasley, Cheryl Doogan, Louise Baird, Tracey Mitchell, Brenda Clark (school), Andy 
Macgregor (School) 
 
School Merge 
Kids are settling in very well and are behaving great, some parents believe there is a lack of intimacy within 
the school playground, we would like to reassure Parents/Carers that we will look into this, but can say that 
the kids are very happy within the school. 
 
We have also had talks about lunch time with regards to the concerns Parents/Carers have about the kids’ 
eating habits (ie fussy eaters and in a rush to get out to play) we are looking into more lunch monitors, a 
trial run of P1s sitting and eating together and have also invited Tayside Contracts to our next meeting 
regarding the school meals and portion control, we will inform you on how this goes. We will also get a price 
list sent out for tuck shop. 
 
Inspection 
Starts 18th November. Parents urged to complete questionnaires and send back. School aims to show itself 
off in a good light. Parents are positive about the school. 
 
Fundraising 
It’s the time of year again for fundraising for the school, which has great benefits for the kids. We have great 
fun filled events coming up, so we hope Parents/Carers and kids can take part or help in anyway, events as 
follows - 
 
Quiz Night 
Thursday 28th November (School Assembly Hall) 
Tickets - £2 Adults £1 Kids Doors open 6.30pm (raffles, lucky dip etc) 
 
Christmas Fare 
11th December (9.30am, Assembly Hall,  further information will follow). All donations of unwanted goods 
gratefully received.  
 
Karaoke Night 
Will be held in Gaiety Bar sometime in February (times and information will follow).                                  (over) 
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Bingo Night and or Race Night.  
Sometime in summer term. 
 
Next Parent Council Meeting will take place 6th February, all parents welcome. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

Cheryl Doogan  

(Secretary/Clerk) 
 
 


